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internationalUNB Orientation '95

2nd General Meeting 
Apply Now

New or old, 
everyone welcome

Sunday Feb 5 at
TsOOp.ivi.

ItlcLa^an Hall 105. General Meeting 
Wednesday Feb 8 

Room 203 SUB @ 8:00pm
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HEY GRADS
- 109 DAYS LEFT NOW OPEN

UNB Student Support 
Centre

Room 114 of the SUB

Until UNB Graduation 1995

rapr Sweatshirts & hats on sale 
Suitcase social coming soon 

Pack your bags, we're going to the Dominican Republic 
Don't forget to donate to the "Opening Doors" project

Hey Grads of 1995
Canada's Oldest Official Student Publication

It's your lucky day. The deadline for submis- 
i sions of yearbook photos has been extended to 
^ Feb 8 @ 4:00p.m.

They can be dropped off in rooms 117 or 120 
1 of the SUB. Any questions? Please call 453-

4622 and ask for Erica.

a In vîtes ANy ANd aII stucIents to ditop by ANd Iearn:
News, Sports ANd Entertainment WrItInq 

DesI<top PublisIniNq 
PboroqRAphy 

Use of a PMT Camera
I

Please check with your^^y^^^ 

photographer for arrangements.
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Remember, at the Bruns 
there's never a cover charge
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